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Translation available soon. / Traducción disponible próximamente.

  

Date: Mon, Oct 11, 1999, 2:40 PM

  

  

Dear Pedro,

  

During a recent trip to Greece, I visited with Elias Eliades from . He relayed to me that you had
commented on my work on his site and told me about zonezero.com. I immediately took "a
look" and was thrilled by zone zero! It is the best work I have seen anywhere on the web.

  

  

Some of my work recently was also put on (Greek Photo Web) and I have been corresponding
with Massimo Pizzocaro. He is also a great fan of zone zero. Neither of these sites was
interested (at least on line) in my favorite work from Mexico - people! Since you expressed an
interest in my work, I would like to submit some to zone zero if that is possible. My current
project is a book on man's loss of connection to the land.

  

  

I hope this address works. The one Elias gave me doesn't seem to.
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Sincerely,

  

Glenda Kapsalis
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